4/27110 Board Hearing
AB 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

From: "Eugene Kosso" <evkosso@mcn.org™>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/25/2010 2:16 PM

Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

As a full time resident at the Sea Ranch | am naturally concerned with the proposed
restriction on the water use surrounding the Gualala River. Beside the fact that we
have nowhere else to live without the water supply here, if the basic purpose of the
policy is to eliminate the Sea Ranch, this would effectively accomplish it.

‘Without a water supply, the first fire would wipe it out, along with a good portion of
the surrounding landscape '

Eugene Kosso

67 Sea Pine Reach
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